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Mike Ell is

From: Daryl Knight [daryl@ablationfrontiers.com]

Sent: Thursday, September 01, 2005 10:45 AM

To: mellis @ coastpneumatics.com

Subject: Regarding F-a1 03

Mike,

Thanks for taking time to speak with me today. Sending this email per your rquest so you may contact me with
sketch of the pneumatic circuit using the F-4103 unit made by Airtrol. lf you remember my application was usin
the two opposing air cylinders to achieve that "human" touch and balancing that using the bias in this design.

thanks,

Darryl Knight
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